
 

 

 

May 10 2019 

 

 

 

 

The General Manager 

Northern Beaches Council 

Civic Centre 

725 Pittwater Road 

DEE WHY 2099 

 

 

Dear Sir 

 

Re Proposed Subdivision (One Lot into Three Lots) at 158 Elanora Road, Elanora Heights 

                                            for Mr & Ms A Molinaro 
 

I certify that my Stormwater Drawing No 1922-1 & 2 and dated 30.4.19 complies with AS 

3500, Local Council DCP Stormwater requirements and Clause 3.36 of the Code SEPP. 

 

I certify that this stormwater design complies Council’s On-site Detention Technical 

Specification.  

 

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
 

 

 


